
 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 

SCSO seeks public’s help locating missing/endangered juvenile  

Seminole Co. (Jan. 11, 2017) - The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) is asking the public for help 
locating missing/endangered 17-year-old Isreal F. Bencivenga. 

Bencivenga was reported missing by his grandmother after he failed to return from dinner. According to 
family members, Bencivenga has depression, and a history of making threats to harm himself. 

Bencivenga is a white male, 6’1” tall, weighing approximately 165 lbs., with brown hair and brown eyes.  
He was last seen leaving his residence at approximately 1415 hours in his 2010 Black Mazda four door 
car bearing Florida License plate #076TXL.  A photo is attached to this release.  

Anyone with information on Bencivenga’s whereabouts is urged to call 911 or the SCSO at (407) 665-
6650.   

  

For more information contact: 

 Sgt. Celines Rios (crios@seminolesheriff.org) 

(407) 665-6983 - desk 

(407) 474-5193 - cell 

or 

Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)  

(407) 665-6978 - desk 

(407) 402-3319 – cell 
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